
RGC BOARD MEETING 12-02-16 
 
Meeting called to order by John Parola @ 6:56 AM 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Charlie Aichele, Paul Christianson, Jesse Sierra, Jay Conner, Steve Hiett, 
Bryan Lange, Chuck Heath, Keith Erickson, Steve Ries, & John Parola. 
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 
 
No Report 
 
VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT: 
 
Bryan Lange needs newsletter articles by the 20th. 
 
SECRETARY'S REPORT: 
 
Only have about 70 sign ups so far this year.  Looking for volunteers to assist with phoning members to 
remind them to renew before the 15th.  John, Ken, Jay, Charlie and Steve will assist and I will make 
phone lists up by Sunday.  Computer is down and should have it back to catch things up for this 
weekend. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT:  
 
No Report 
 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT: 
 
Neil is working on some final details on the tournament schedule for 2017.  April 9th event is still up in 
the air (Master’s Sunday).  We had a discussion on different venues and dates. 
 
TOURNAMENT BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT: 
 
Everything is good at this time.  Check to be sent for Quail Hollow. 
 
HANDICAPPER'S REPORT: 
 
Handicaps are up to date on tournament handicaps and for Eclectic final coming up.  Will put 
something out about differential and posting in newsletter. 
 
WEB MASTER'S REPORT:  
 
Steve needs the Tournament schedule so he can start setting up on line  
 
RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT: 
 
We need more red stakes to mark the course.  We have plenty of yellow in stock. 
 



 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
 
Poppy hills NCGA national meeting announcement. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
None. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:13 AM 
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